
LAY PASTORAL MINISTRY 
AS A VOCATION: STARTING 
THE CONVERSATION AT 
SAINT VINCENT COLLEGE

Through a generous grant from NetVUE, Saint Vincent College 
will host two workshops to reflect upon the vocational 

character of lay pastoral ministry. Each workshop will feature a 
plenary speaker and a guided discussion between local pastoral 
ministers and Saint Vincent students, faculty, and staff.

The goal of these workshops is to solicit input and foster 
collaboration for the design of a pastoral ministry program for 
undergraduate students at Saint Vincent College.
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Please RSVP to Lucas Briola at  
lucas.briola@stvincent.edu or 724-805-2723.

OCTOBER 25 AND NOVEMBER 8
8:30 - 11:30 am  |  Anselm Hall 219/220.
Breakfast served at 8:00 am | Lunch served at 11:30 am

Attendees are welcome to participate in only one or both workshops.


